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Head’s News 
The Easter holidays are creeping up on us quickly. Don't forget we finish on Thursday at 1.30pm next week.  
First of all, thank you to everyone who has attended parent meetings this week. It is always so nice for us to be able 
to tell you how well the children are getting on at school. It is also a good opportunity for us to let you know how 
you can support them at home too.  
It has been quite quiet on additional activities this week but we have still had ukulele lessons and yoga going on, as 
well as all our clubs.  
As you may know, I can often be quite competitive and at the moment 3 other schools within the Trust currently 
have a higher completion rate for the school survey, so I am going to keep nagging you until the deadline on 26th 
March! It is always good to hear the positives as well as the areas we could improve on. The children from Year 1 
to 6 are also completing their own one in school.  Here is the link:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdGq5hn4pOwtIwVytjG3tVrHkuuT59xMul3-
qeel6M2MewHGQ/viewform 
Tax free childcare 
Check if you're eligible for Tax-Free Childcare 
Please don't forget you can use tax free childcare at our Wraparound sessions and holiday clubs. 
Just click on the link to see more information and check eligibility- https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare 
Don't forget we also have the FOMBS Easter egg hunt next Thursday at 1.30pm. Participation forms can be collected 
from the school office.  
Assembly 

 
Attendance  
September- Today - 96.5% This week- 93.6% (quite a decrease this week, due to illness) 
Personal Development for this term 
DEFINITION- The curriculum provided by schools should extend beyond the academic, technical or vocational. 
Schools support pupils to develop in many diverse aspects of life. 
This term's Personal Development opportunities:   
On-going cub opportunities- Year 4/5/6- sports club, KS2-choir, Year 1/2/3- Open the book, All- football, Y4/5/6- 
Eco- club  
Year 4 Bikeability                     Year 5 Bikeability 
All children- observation drawing sessions with an artist       All children- SCARF workshops 
Year 4- Pottery workshop at Chipping Norton School             Year 1- Dance festival at Chipping Norton School 
World Book Day                   Year 5 and 6- Author talk at Chipping Norton School 
Year 4/5/6- Ukulele lessons                Open afternoon 
Maples cake sale                 Comic Relief fundraising 
AIM PE- 2x year 5 children  
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Dates for the diary 
https://www.middlebartonschool.org/school-calendar-and-term-dates/ 

W/C 25.03.24. – Clubs this week: 
There are no clubs this week 

Monday 25.03.24. and Tuesday 26.03.24.  – Scholastic Book Fair after school 
Tuesday 26.03.24. – Dental survey YR 
Thursday 28.03.24. – end of term 1.30pm 
 

Morning run 
This week we are pleased to welcome two new participants to Morning Run – and also 
congratulate the following mega runners who have obtained their certificates! 
Marathon – Xander 
One-and-a-Half Marathons – Stanley 
There have been over seventy different runners this week around our track which is great 
news! Oak class, Willow class and Acorn class have tied for the number of runners 
furnished – nineteen for each class. Everyone is really trying hard! 
Here are the lap totals for each class: 
Acorn class 1464 laps 244 Miles 
Maple class 1991 laps 332 Miles 
Willow class 2340 laps 390 Miles 
Oak class 2312 laps 386 Miles 
Total: 8107 laps 1352 Miles 
So close between Willow class and Oak class! 
Special mentions: Nell, Sienna, Layla, Teddy, Reggie, Romy, Annabelle W, Indy, Ivan, 
Dexter, Jess, Jane, Elouise, Lyla, Hope, Eva, Amelia M, Archie H, Freddie N and Alfie W-S. 
Welcome! Freddy J and Franny 
Acorn Stars: Molly and Steil 
Maple Stars: Theo and Freddy J 
Willow Stars: Mia and Henry 
Oak Stars: Mollie and Archie H 
Star of the Week: Jayden 
 

CNPS AIM PE workshop 
A report from Mollie and Gwennie: 
Two girls from year 5 (Mollie and Gwennie) went to Chipping Norton secondary school to 
a P.E workshop. We had lots of fun! First we did a warm up game of stuck in the mud. 
Then we did a game to help our strength, which included arm wrestling.  
Next we did some throwing and catching ball games.  
To finish off we had an extremely exciting game of handball.  
Before we left everybody was given a certificate and had a lovely photo!! 
 

https://www.middlebartonschool.org/school-calendar-and-term-dates/


  

Oak class 
Sushi making!  A report from Erin: 
Today we made sushi and noodles.  First we put the noodles in a pan, added some veggies and 
oil, then put them on to cook.  Next we made the sushi.  We got some seaweed and put sushi 
rice on it, along with some more veggies and tuna.  Finally we rolled up the sushi and ‘ta dar’ 
a beautiful sushi and noodles! 
I really loved the meal, the tuna sushi was definitely the best.  The soy sauce really gave it 
flavour.  There is nothing I didn’t like, so a 10/10 from me! 

 

     
 

       
 

        
 
 
 
 



  

Maple class 
Design & technology – making mechanical devices using cams and followers. 
 

     
 
 

       
 

 



Starting this weekend………… 

 



Coming up locally…….. 

             

    



 

Values leaves 

 

 

Dojo points 
Acorn - Brâm     Maple - Nell   

Willow - Amelia M     Oak - Freddie 



 

 


